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May 13–14, 2025
We are pleased to announce the second annual Rising Stars Symposium at the 
Salk Institute for Biological Studies. This symposium is intended to recognize 
the accomplishments of outstanding postdoctoral trainees in the scientific 
workforce and to develop novel opportunities to increase the diversity of 
faculty at the Institute.

For more information, email oei@salk.edu or scan the QR code above.

Selected participants will be invited to the Salk Institute 
and have the opportunity to:

•  �Present their novel research in a symposium setting and 
interact with colleagues who are at the forefront of their 
respective fields.

•  Engage with and meet Salk scientists and be paired with a 
Salk  faculty member for mentorship following the symposium.

•  �Learn more about Salk, ongoing developments at the  
Institute, and upcoming faculty recruitment opportunities.

Applications Due: January 10, 2025

Scan for more info.
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